
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

January Spiritual 
Services 

January 2nd at 10:30am  
Worship Service 

 
January 4th at 2:00pm   

Christian Family Ministry 
Church Service 

 
January 9th at 10:30am   

Hymn Sing 
 

January 16th at 10:30am 
Anglican Church Service 

 
January 23rd at 10:30am 

Golden Opportunity 
Ministry Group 

 
January 24th at 10:30am   
Roman Catholic Mass 

 
 

 

 

January Program Highlights 
 

*Please Note –January programs are subject to change.  Changes  
and/or cancellations will be communicated on Neighbourhood whiteboards as they arise. 

 
Ukrainian Christmas Traditions – Tuesday, January 7th at 2:00pm 

Join us to learn more about some of the traditions on Ukrainian Christmas 
 
 

Happy Hour with entertainment by Kirk Leavesley – Friday, January 17that 2:00pm 
 

Spirit Week – January 20th – 24th  
See the poster for more information.  Elders, families and staff are encouraged to dress up 

for the themed days.   
 

Celtic Sing-a-long – January 25th at 10:00am 
Colleen Morrison will be in to play the bagpipes and the piano as we recognize Robbie 

Burns Day. 
 

A Concert by Victor Phillip and the Invisible Guy Trio – Monday, January 27th at 2:00pm 
We welcome this new entertainer to the Home.  Victor plays a wide variety of music from 
the 40’s to the 70’s. This concert is made possible by a portion of our Garage Sale profits. 

 
Lunch Club – Hope and Serenity Ordering in from Joey’s fish and chips –  

Tuesday, January 28th at 11:30am 
Elders who are interested in joining us will be charged for the meal from their trust 

accounts.  Please sign up with Life Enrichment by Friday, January 24th. 
 

Lunch Club – Faith, Charity and Courage Ordering in from Joey’s fish and chips – 
Thursday, January 30th at 11:30am 

Elders who are interested in joining us will be charged for the meal from their trust 
accounts.  Please sign up with Life Enrichment by Friday, January 24th. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

January Newsletter 

Volunteer Spotlight 
~Joan K. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’d like to honour a very special volunteer. 
This January marks Joan’s 25th year as a volunteer at  

River East Personal Care Home! 
Throughout her years of volunteering Joan has played 

many roles.  Joan currently volunteers on Tuesday evenings 
at our Coffee News program as well as with Special Events 

throughout the year. 
 

Thank you Joan for your years of love and commitment! 
 
 

Welcome 
A big welcome to our 

new Assistant 
Director of Care, 

 Sofia Abramovich! 

Taking Pictures in the Home 
Taking photos and videos of 
your loved one while you visit 
is welcomed, however, 
please refrain from taking 
photos and videos of other 
Elders as it is a breach of 
their privacy. 

A Friendly Reminder to 
all Elders and Families…. 
All items brought to the Home 

must be labeled with the Elder’s 
name and suite number. 

Please leave clothing items with 
Neighbourhood staff and they will 

ensure these items get sent to 
laundry to get labelled. 


